
   
        

 

Scoil Chaitríona 
College Street 

Ballyshannon 

___________________________________________________________________________________________  Co. Donegal 

F94 RK10 

Tel   071 98 51062 

 

 

             U.R. 17945G 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I am delighted to share the wonderful news that Mrs Aoife Coen has been 
appointed as the new Principal of Scoil Chaitríona. 
 
Both the staff and I are genuinely thrilled with this announcement. Aoife is a 
loyal, dedicated, and familiar face to our school community, and her 
appointment brings with it great reassurance and excitement for the years 
ahead. 
 
Many of you and your children will already know just how diligent and 
hardworking Aoife is. She brings a fantastic blend of energy, fun, and enthusiasm 
into both the classroom and the staffroom, and her positive presence is felt 
throughout the school. 
 
Over the past three years, Aoife has been an incredible support to me 
personally, and she has played a key role in leading many of the school’s most 
successful initiatives, from our Active School Flag to the Amber Flag for 
Wellbeing, and leading the way in Special Education to name just a few. 
 
The future is certainly bright for Scoil Chaitríona. I have every confidence that 
Aoife’s leadership, warmth, and commitment will continue to inspire, support, 
and guide the school community in the years ahead. 
 
With kind regards, 
John Carr 

Principal: Mr John Carr 

Email:officescoilchaitriona@gmail.com 
                 

 


